Maltby Intermediate School

The Paw Print

Office (810)-299-3600
May 11, 2018

May 21
May 22
May 28
May 30
May 31
Jun 1
Jun 5
Jun 6
Jun7
Jun 8
Jun 8
Aug 21**

Aug 22**

*%

Dates To Remember

Band Concert 6A/5B
BCPA-7:00pm

Band Concert 5A/6B
BCPA-7:00pm

NO SCHOOL-Memorial
Day

Orchestra Concert 7:00pm
BCPA

5 Gd. Choir Concert-
BCPA-7:00pm

5" Gd. Spelling Bee
10-11:00am @ Maltby
Elementary tours to Maltby
Hornung/Hawkins 9:30-11
Elementary tours to Maltby
Spencer/Hilton 9:30-11
Field Day — all day

6" Grade Farewell

Last day of school ¥ day
Dismissal 12:20 pm

5% Gd. Orientation @
Maltby 9:00-1:00pm

6" Gd. Orientation @
Maltby 9:00-1:00pm

You come may either day
If you have a scheduling
Conflict.

TICKS ARE HERE

Check your kids thoroughly for
ticks on their clothing and skin
after playing outdoors.
Common places for ticks to
nestle; under the arms, ears,
inside the belly button, back of
neck, in and around hair,
between the legs, around the
waist. If a tick is found, remove
it as soon as possible. See
www.cdc.gov/ticks/removing_a

tick.html. If your child
develops a rash or fever, seek
medical attention.

Greetings Maltby Parents,

Parking Lot...
Just a gentle reminder, students are not permitted to walk in the parking lot themselves. Please meet your
student on the sidewalk at pickup if you are parked in the middle of our lot. We also ask that you please be
patient and drive slow around our school- this is the time of year that many of our students who live close
begin walking home again. Please do not use the handicap parking spots at the front of our lot to drop your
student unless you have a handicap sticker- thank you
Dress Code...
The warmer weather is close (but not today!!)!! Please make sure your student’s attire is in compliance with
our dress code. The biggest challenge we have this time of year tends to be shorts that are just a little too
short for school. Mid-thigh is a good gauge for dress code compliance with shorts. Thank you for your
assistance.
Maltby Movie Night...Thank you to the Maltby PTO for another great movie night last Friday. The students
watched “The Greatest Showman on Earth” and we had many of our future Bullpups from 4™ grade attend!
The students were well-behaved and we are looking forward to next year’s incoming Bullpups!
6" Grade Send Off...This year we are again holding our 6" grade “Send Off” during the last day of school at
10:00am. We will be recognizing students for academic and attendance awards as well as a balloon release
sponsored by our PTO!! Parents are welcome to attend if they wish to. The Send Off will be held outside
(weather permitting) at the soccer fields- parents are welcome to park and proceed out to the fields to watch.
Parent attendance is certainly not required and our Send- Off will be informal and brief but fun!! We are very
proud of our 6™ grade Bullpups! Thanks you once again to the PTO!
Field Day...
This year’s Field Day will be held on June 7. Our Field Day committee has been hard at work planning
another fantastic day for our Bullpups.
7" Grade WEB Program...l am excited to let our outgoing 6" grade parents know that Scranton Middle
School is continuing the WEB Program (Where Everyone Belongs.) The WEB 7" grade transition program is
designed to welcome and support 7™ graders by assigning them an 8" grade WEB Leader mentor. Your 7%
grader will be invited to an orientation day in late August where they will tour the building, check out the
lockers, and have their questions answered. It will be a great middle school start for our 7" graders! Please
look for the informational flyer in our 4" quarter Report Card mailing.
August Orientation/ Registration Dates...
5 Grade: August 218 9 to 1pm in the Maltby Gym
6" Grade: August 22™ 9 to 1pm in the Maltby Gym

. Parents/ students are welcome to attend either day if the designated day does work for their

schedule.

5" Grade M-Step...Congratulations and thank you to our 5" and 6™ grade students for completing this year's
M-Step testing. All of our Maltby Bullpups were focused and well-behaved; we are always appreciative of the
effort they give when they take our state assessments!! 6™ graders are in the process of completing their M-
Step testing.
NWEA... We will begin the Spring NWEA assessments next week- these assessments are growth-based
measures and are normed with results from 10,000,000 students who take the same assessments. Student
results for our Spring assessment will included in the report cards mailed home at the end of the year. Ask
your child what their year-end goal is for NWEA growth- they should be able to tell you!

Kind Regards,

Mr. Brenner

Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally
appropriate transition to middle school for fifth and sixth grade learners. We promote independence,
along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, nurturing environment.
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Maltby PTO News

Our next meeting is May 14,2018, at 9:00 am.

Field Day is June 7" and we are forming our committee now to make this day a fun-filled event for our Maltby
students. If you would like to lend a hand, please contact Michelle Letendre at 810 360-5511 or

michelleletendre@gmail.com

SCHOOL TIMES

Maltby Start and End
Times are as follows:

8:30 a.m. to 3:31 p.m.
Students will be allowed
into the building at 8:19
a.m.

Maltby 2016017
DAILY SCHEDULE

ALL 6™ GRADE PARENTS/GUARDIANS

For all students entering the 7t grade, it is required by law that their immunization
status be reported to our local health dept. With that being said, all children who
attend school in Michigan are required by state law to be fully immunized to their
standards. Please review your child’s immunization status with their Physician
prior to the start of the 2018-2019 school year to ensure compliance. Note that the
Meningococcal and Tdap vaccinations are required for children 11 years of age or
older upon entry into 7t grade. If you have a personal objection to immunizations,
please contact the Livingston County Health Department as soon as possible to
set up an appointment to obtain a certified immunization waiver (517 546-9850).

If your student is not fully immunized in accordance with the Michigan law OR does
not have a certified immunization waiver on file by the first day of the 2018-19
school year, THEY WILL BE EXCLUDED FROM ATTENDING SCRANTON
MIDDLE SCHOOL until compliance is met. Please feel free to contact me with any
questions.

Best Regards,

Wendy Plave — BAS District Nurse

810 299-4149

H.R.-8:30-8:36
1st-8:37-9:38
2"d.9:40-10:40
3rd-10:42-11:42
Lunches
A-11:45-12:25 (5th)
B-12:05-12:45 (5t
C-12:25-1:05 (6t
D-12:45-1:25 (6') I

5t hr. -1:27-2:27
6t hr. 2:29-3:31

SUNSCREEN
If you feel your child needs sunscreen on during the school day for any
reason, please apply it before school. Please DO NOT send a bottle of
sunscreen to school with your child. For additional sun protection, you may
send a hat

GRASP ORDERS
If you missed the deadline for your GRASP order for the summer, you may still
order by going online to; grasp.grpublicschools.org

nurturing environment.

Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle
school for fifth and sixth grade learners. We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe,
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BRIGHTON SAFETY TOWN

Brighton Safety Town is now taking applications for our teen instructors. Please visit us online at
www.brightonsafetytown.com or pick up more information in the office. Students need to be going into at

least 7" grade to participate.

Please call Keri Monstrola at 810 229-5731 if you have any questions.
Our 2018 dates are:

1. June 25- June 29 — 9:00am — 1:00pm
2. July 9-July 13 — 9:00am — 1:00pm

3. July 16-July 20 — 9:00am — 1:00pm

Please register online at www.brightonsafetytown.com

BHS SENIOR SUVIVOR WEEK (BHS/NHS)

Our High School’s National Honor Society is excited to announce the plans for Senior
Survivor week are well underway! This is a week where we lock 16 Seniors in the school
for a week, all to raise money for charity. The charity selected this year is | Will Right
Now Foundation. It is a local charity designed to help Brighton Area Schools students
who have been stricken by tragedy. Join in on the fun! If you would like to donate,
become a sponsor, or have any questions, please email nhs@brightonk12.com to get in
contact with National Honor Society. T-shirts are also being sold for
$10.https://squareup.com/market/thepaw For more information, check out their

video! https://youtu.be/eNVbCw3Wdz8

Help us raise money for an amazing charity!

ARE YOU MOVING OR NOT ATTENDING BAS SCHOOLS?
If you are moving before the end of the school year, PLEASE be sure to contact the office and your child’'s
teacher. We do have a check out procedure that includes making sure classroom and media center
books are turned in. IF YOU ARE MOVING AT THE END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR, please contact the
office as soon as possible at 810 299-3600.
If your child is NOT going to be attending Brighton Area Schools next year, please let us know that as well
by calling the office at 810 299-3600. Thank you.

Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle
school for fifth and sixth grade learners. We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a
safe, nurturing environment.



http://www.brightonsafetytown.com/
mailto:nhs@brightonk12.com
https://squareup.com/market/thepaw
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Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle

i

emotional, and academic success in a safe

along with social,

i

school for fifth and sixth grade learners. We promote independence

nurturing environment.




Office (810) 299-3600
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Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle school for fifth

and sixth grade learners. We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, nurturing environment.




